Johnson County Safety Clinic
Thursday, June 1 2023

An evening outdoor clinic was sponsored by Johnson County Public Health department.  Multiple programs and agencies were present including Iowa Vaccines, the county food bank, education programs, car seat installation instruction and emergency response.

2 members of the Strike Force attended.

The outdoor event was held in the north parking lot of the DHS/Public Health building.
Only 1 family attended the event.  

The event provided an opportunity to speak with other CPH students about the Strike Force, which they had expressed interest in joining.  It also served as a good networking event with other public health professionals.
